
 

 

Poderosa informs that since the 27 of October, all service or construction suppliers must have 
the homologation certificate to participate in the bidding processes with Poderosa. Since the 
30th of November, all providers that provide services must have been homologated to continue 
providing the service. 

Poderosa has signed an agreement with Investing S.A.C. to carry out the supplier homologation 
process for companies that wish to participate in the bidding processes, and will also be in 
charge of homologate companies that to date are providing services through a contract with 
Poderosa. 

For Poderosa it´s key to have a base of suitable suppliers to know their ability to comply with 
the requirements of scope, time, quality, costs and due diligence. The evaluation criteria have 
been carried out in compliance with Poderosa's policies. This certificate constitutes a 
requirement for the preparation of the service or construction contract. 

Suppliers or contractors must manage the evaluation and presentation of the homologation 
certificate. For this purpose we request to contact the representatives of the company Investing 
SAC. 

Joaquín Barba 
998417865 
jbarba@investingsac.com 

Jorge Palomino 
998417866 
jpalomino@investingsac.com 
 

 

 

Contract Administration Department 

 
PODEROSA starts the homologation process for 
service or construction suppliers 

mailto:jbarba@investingsac.com

